
Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>

D.Weber Letter to BOE (Ref: Policy 5111)
Danielle Weber <weberd@hbschools.org> Wed, Aug 5, 2020 at 12:03 PM
To: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>
Cc: Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>, Richard Kolton <koltonr@hbschools.org>

Dear Dr. Hobaugh and High Bridge BOE, 

As you are aware, I am an employee at High Bridge School District. I am writing to request that my
daughter, Paisley Mort, be enrolled in Kindergarten for the 2020-2021 school year. As a prior HB student
and now employee, I am very fond of this district and would like her to have the same opportunities and
experiences. I hope that you will consider and approve this request based on Policy 5111. Thank you so
much for your time and consideration. 

-- 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Danielle Weber 
High Bridge Middle School
English/Language Arts Teacher


